
We are very sad to announce  

that Mrs. Badaczewski 

will be leaving STMMS 

to take a job in the 

Harrisburg School District. 

 

 

We are very happy that she was able to have 

such a positive impact on so many STMMS 

students, parents, teachers and staff members.  

We are happy for her future students.  They are 

getting a great teacher. 

We love you Mrs. B. and your happiness means 

the world to us.   
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